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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.,  Charleston, W. Va. 25304         office@kccofc.org         304.925.7435 
 

February 28,  2023 

 Morning Assembly 

  March 5,  2023 

Emblem Handout 
  and Usher:  Richard Wagner 
 
Worship Leader  
  and Opening Prayer: TBD 
  
Communion Presider: Joe Riley 
 
Contribution Count:  H & R Kinder 
 
Closing Prayer: Chris Morris 
 
Childcare Class: Carson Henley 
   
Sound Booth & Pete Williams/        
PowerPoint:   Sara Wood 
  
Usher volunteers needed, please contact Herb 
Kinder.  

  

   

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday, February 26, 2023 

Attendance:    59  

Contribution: $1,665.00 

Gene Richardson heart issues. 

 

Janice Richardson several recent health problems including 

COVID. 

 

Ronnie Morton (Hurricane church member) had stroke and 

has blood clot. 

 

Linda Hall recovering from knee replacement surgery.  

 

Doug Hartley recovering from back surgery. 

 

Helen Stewart loss of eyesight. 

 

John Shuman, Tom Winnell, Mary Farley, Steve Fox, Shirley 

& Chuck Denham, Charla Cline and Lanny Markland 

 

Remember In Prayer 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact 

Tom McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Important Dates 

Contribution and Attendance 

Ladies Day    March 18 

Our Story, His Glory 

Pine Grove CofC 
  

 

Further information on all meetings can be found on the bulletin board outside 

of the office. 

 

Serving Our Community 

It’s that time of year . . . .  Please call the   

office, if you would like your 2022 Giving 

Statement mailed to you.   

“The Bible is the only book where the Author is in 

love with the reader.” 

Joyce Davis, from Union Mission, will be speak-

ing with us on Wednesday, March 1, at 6:30 pm, 

about possible service opportunities in our com-

munity. 

Everyone is invited to attend.  Coffee and dessert will be 

served.  There will be no classes. 

Any questions, please see Renee Morris or Sheila Dale. 
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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
February 28, 2023 

Ladies’ Bible Class 

The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on 
Wednesday nights from 6:30 pm-7:30 
pm in room 17.  

The class is using Children of the Day 
by Beth Moore.  This is a study of 1st 
and 2nd Thessalonians.    

All ladies are welcome. If you have any questions, 
please contact Sheila Dale. 

Sunday Morning Bible Study 
Ladies’ Book Club 

The Book Club’s next meeting will be 

on February 28, at 6:00 pm. The 

meeting will be at Rocas Mexican 

Grill, 87 R.H.L. Blvd, in the Trace Fork 

Shopping Area, South Charleston.  

TODAY 

The book selection for this month’s discussion is A Har-

vest of Thorns by Corban Addison 

Everyone is welcome. 

If you have any questions, please contact Linda John-

son 

Remember the old ad 

Well, you can still do that.  Only instead of letting your fin-

gers walk you over to the Yellow Pages you can let your fin-

gers walk you to any country in the world

about Jesus.

With World Bible School you can sit comfortably at your 

computer or laptop and study WBS lessons with a student in 

any, and almost every, part of the world (yes, that includes 

the U.S. also).  Check out: worldbibleschool.org for more 

information and/or see Grace Wagner.

The adult bible class meets on Sunday mornings from 9:30 

to 10:15 am.  The class is using a study of the book of Jonah 

by Eric Mason.  From the introduction to the study: 

At the end of the day, God is less con-

cerned with what we do for Him than who 

we are in Him. Few figures illustrate that 

truth better than Jonah. Focused on the 

prophet rather than his prophecy, the story 

of Jonah gives us a picture of a man on the 

run due to his own selfish desires. Instead of showing mercy 

to his enemies, he determined to keep God's grace to him-

self rather than share it with those he considered undeserv-

ing. Can you relate?  

This study of Jonah is available free on RightNow Media.  

Please call the office, if you need a password to access the 

website. 

Men’s Bible Class 

The Men’s Bible Class meets at the 
church building on Wednesday nights 
from 6:30 pm-7:30 pm. The class is 
using The Way Back by Paul Huyghe-
baert.  Come to grow and enjoy fellow-
ship with other men. 

All men are welcome.  If you have any questions, 
please contact Chris Morris. 

My coming to faith did not start with a leap but rather a series of stag-
gers from what seemed like one safe place to another. Like lily pads, 
round and green, these places summoned and then held me up while I 
grew. Each prepared me for the next leaf on which I would land, and in 
this way I moved across the swamp of doubt and fear … to the verdant 
pad of faith on which I somehow stay afloat today.  — Anne 
Lamott, Traveling Mercies 


